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If  you were perhaps considering attending the upcoming GCTII-sponsored  2-day immersion in
the requirements of an “adequate” Accounting  System, but hadn’t yet made up your mind …

  

If  you were perhaps “on the bubble” as to whether to visit San  Diego, California, in late May or
else stay in your cubicle under the  fluorescent lights and work on your filing …

  

If  you were hesitant to request the funds from your boss, who keeps  complaining about lack of
budget …

  

… well,  you need to make a decision. You need to make a call. Registration is  ending soon.

  

The  cost -- $1,095 for two days’ of discussion and knowledge-sharing,  is right in line with what
other popular seminars charge; and it’s  significantly less than some charge participants.

  

Plus:  Nick Sanders will be doing the instructing, with his latest “war  stories” about business
system audits gone wrong, and what to do to  keep that from happening to your company—all
delivered with maximum  sarcasm and snark.

  

Get  out of your cubicle and get to San Diego for some SoCal sun; you  won’t regret it

  

Details  are available here .
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